From: David-Henry

Sent: 14 May 2018 19:36

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: RE: The planned extension to the Kent &East Sussex rly.

Hello, my full name is David Henry Holdstock and my address is

From: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Sent: 14/05/2018 14:55

To: 'David-Henry'
Subject: RE: The planned extension to the Kent &East Sussex rly.

Dear Mr Henry,
Thank you for your e-mail, In order to formally register your support we require a postal address.

Many thanks
Shenaz Choudhary

Ms Shenaz Choudhary | Transport Works Act Order, Department for Transport
1/14 | 020 7944 6848 |

From: David-Henry [mailto

Sent: 11 May 2018 11:28

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk>
Subject: The planned extension to the Kent &East Sussex rly.

I write in total support for this planned extension, including crossings of ( eventually) three main roads. This line
existed with the original level crossings until sometime in the 1960's. It's resurrection will bring many benefits to the
area once connection to main line at Robertsbridge is achieved far outweighing any temporary stops for road traffic
during its limited timetable. See the boost to the Bluebell line once reconnected with East Grinstead. An awful lot of
time, money and effort have gone into getting money, land and permissions. Please don't let a few hundred
protesters prevent this extension going ahead.

David Holdstock
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